
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Surplus Vacuum Truck 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: February 20, 2017 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 
 

 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Town of Denton has made a request to purchase a surplus vactor truck that was originally planned to be 
sent to auction. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The City of High Point recently replaced a 2007 Sterling truck with a vactor body.  The Town of Denton has 
been looking for a used vactor truck like for storm drain maintenance throughout their town.  The Denton town 
staff have seen a demonstration of this truck and believe it will meet their needs.  The price of $48,000 was 
approved by their town council on February 6th.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
$48,000 Revenue 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department requests Council authorization to sell the 2007 Sterling with Vac Con vactor 
body to the Town of Denton for $48,000. 
 

 


